
 

 

 

Slovenian Melges 24 Class Association report 2020 
 
Statistics: 
- 2 x full members 
- 1 x associate membership 
 
Review of 2020:  
- Together with Yacht Club Marina Portoroz, was in September organized  European sailing 
series 2020 event. 14 boats were competing, 5 different nations, 2 of them from our class. 
- 2 boats were active throughout the season, both of them were competing, unfortunately not 
at all ESS events - Corona mixed some plans. 
 
Future plans: 
New (old) boat was bought, so there will be three Slovenian crews next year. We all hope that 
health situation will be better and our boats could be more active at ESS next year. 
The active Slovenian Melges 24 crews are looking forward to next 2021 year when Melges 24 
European Championship will be held in Portoroz-Slovenia. We and the organizer – Yacht 
Club Marina Portorož are already doing everything to prepare the Championship. Knowing well 
the Organizer we have no doubt that organization will be at the highest level. 
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